
Dear parent, 

Your support for your child’s education is crucial to their progress. If your child has a 
disability, it is even more important that we work together so they can achieve their best, but 
to do this requires the school to know about the child’s disability. 

The school has a duty under the Equality Act (2010) to make "reasonable adjustments" for 
disabled children. In order to make these adjustments, some information regarding your 
child’s disability may have to be disclosed to certain members of staff in the school.  

Detailed information about the nature of your child’s impairments or medical information will 
not be passed on unless it is relevant to making reasonable adjustments. You can request 
that no information is passed on to others, or you can request that information is restricted 
to certain people. However, you should be aware that if you do this it could limit the types of 
adjustments the school can make for your child. 

 

I consent to data regarding my child’s disability to be passed on (please tick): 

         Yes �        No �        Restricted � 

 

If you have ticked 'Restricted' please list below who you consent to information being 
passed to, 

or you may like to discuss this further with the school. 

Pupil’s name  _______________________________________________________ 

Parent’s signature _______________________________________________________ 

Date   _______________________________________________________ 

 

You should be aware that even if you have asked for information about your disability not to 
be passed on to any other members of staff, there could be certain instances where this may 
still have to be done for reasons of health and safety, emergency or public policy. 
Information about disability is classed as Sensitive Personal data and will be processed by the 
school in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998 and the School’s Data Protection 
Policy. 

 


